Eindhoven

Sao Paulo, 02september, 2012

CONGRATULATIONS

Dear Profas. lvani Catarina Arantes Fazenda, Christine Syrgiannis, Telma Teixeira de Oliveira
Almeida, Ana Lucia Gomes da Silva

A few months from now we’ll may be meeting again at Eindhoven for the 9" International
Conference on Innovation and Management; and we feel very happy to inform you that your
paper Interdisciplinarity: an Impulse to Creativity and Innovation, presented at the ICIM 2011,
was already published at the Journal on Innovation and Management Vol 3, No.1, 2012, as you
Mmay see at http://revistas.pucsp.br/index.php/risus/issue/archive .

Cordially Yours,

Arnoldo J. de Hoyos
Editor on charge






